
 

JACKSON COUNTY UTILITY AUTHORITY 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
 

 

The Jackson County Utility Authority, hereafter referred to as Owner or JCUA, has 

issued this Request for Proposals (RFP) from qualified firms for a long term 

professional maintenance and service contract, to include but is not limited to: 

inspection, routine maintenance, rehabilitation, repair, and replacement, where 

necessary, of the Owner’s emergency power and standby generators.  The 

qualifying firm shall assume full responsibility and accountability for maintenance 

issues relating to the Owner’s emergency power and standby generators.  It is the 

sole intent of RFP to determine the most qualified firm to which the Owner could 

contract these services.  Proposals are accepted until 10:00 A.M.  May 1, 2020 at 

the office of the Owner, 1225 Jackson Avenue, Pascagoula,MS 39567.  Copies of 

the Request for Proposals by contacting Richard Torjusen, Purchasing Supervisor 

at 228-938-6809 ext: 5337  

 

 

 

      Run:  4/01/2020 and 4/8/2020 

      Bill:   Address in Ad. 


